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“Commitment to excellence” 

31st January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Since we announced that the school would not be able to open safely on Wednesday 
February 1st, we have been working with your child in order to ensure that they are able to 
access their live lessons via Google meets. Our website contains a wealth of information on 
accessing online learning. This weblink contains all of the details your child will need to 
access their live lesson  
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5a53486418b27de88c8c3ce4/t/5ff423d0e862153ba
dcad2a0/1609835473761/Student+Guide+for+Google+Meet+Live+Lesson.pdf  
The information below explains our protocols during a live lesson  
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Below is a timetable of when live lessons are being delivered by the teachers who are not in the NEU 
or the teachers who are not taking part in industrial action. The lessons will be no longer than 45 
minutes in length and will be a mixture of teacher input and independent learning. Students should 
log onto their timetabled lesson Google Classroom page at the following times:  
 

• Period 1 – 8.40 am  
• Period 2 – 9.40 am  
• Period 3 – 11.10 am  
• Period 4 – 12.10 pm  
• Period 5- 14.10 pm  

 

As I am unaware of how many teachers are taking industrial action, there may be some children who 
log onto the system and receive no work during the day. I am very sorry for this as I know how 
disappointing this will be.  
 

We use Google classroom on a frequent basis in school, so your child will be comfortable with the 
format and accessing the lessons.  
 

Once again, I am sorry that we are in the situation we are. At Redhill we take great pride in the 
Quality of Education and support we offer all of our children. The dispute between the unions is one 
with the national government and not Redhill. I am aware of how frustrating the situation is.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr J Clayton 
Headteacher 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


